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TO: DEANS, REGENTS, INSTITUTE DIRECTORS, FACULTY SECRETARIES

FROM: THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

SUBJECT: SPECIAL TERM ENROLMENT AY 2018-2019

DATE: 28 MAY 2019

Km'dly be reminded that the enrolment for the Special Term of the Academic Year 2018-
2019 will be held on June 10 - 11, 2019, at the BI. Buenaventura G. Paredes, 01’. Building
Lobby and Mezzanine.

Please ensure the completion of all requirements for enrollment ahead of time to avoid
unnecessary delays in‘ the registration process, as the Special Term classes starts on June 13,
2019.

Thank you.
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